
 

 

Further to our May bulletin, the signalisation and upgrade of Bardia 
Avenue & Wells Road Intersection are now confirmed. 
                               

Description of Works 
 

Full Signalisation of Intersection, Electrical and Lighting Upgrade, Drainage works, Kerb and 

Channel, Traffic Islands, Concrete Paths, Asphalt, Line Marking and Traffic Signages. 

Timing of Works                                                        
 

Commencement: Monday 1st July 2024  
Proposed Projected Date of Completion: 31 October 2024.        

Disruption Expected 
 

While traffic flow through the intersection will remain during construction, the commute through this 

intersection will be subject to delays due to traffic management to allow workers to work safely. 

For your safety and the safety of construction staff, signage and directions from onsite traffic 

controllers must be always followed. 

The proposed work area (within RED line) is shown below:           

More information 
 
frankston.vic.gov.au 
Search Kananook 
Commuter Car Park  
 
info@frankston.vic.gov.au 
 

 Phone: 1300 322 322 
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